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VCC may sound like new college basketball conference, but it’s actually a term that could 
be adversely affecting your practice’s revenue without your knowledge. Moreover, there’s 
now something you can do about it.

First, let’s define the term. The acronym, VCC, stands for “virtual credit card.” Essentially 
payment cards, virtual credit cards are temporary, typically single-use, time-bound, 
computer-generated cards. The “card” is not a physical document per se, it’s a series of 
data -- each has its own unique card number, expiration date, and CVV number. They are 
increasingly used for financial transactions, as they avoid the natural fraud and abuse that 
occurs when a physical card gets into the wrong hands.

Although VCCs have merit for payment transactions, they have created a significant issue 
for medical practices. Financial technology companies – fintech, for short – sell the cards 
to health insurance companies who use them to generate payments.  Instead of the 
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